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OFFICE IS
CLOSED ON

MONDAY,
SEPTEMBER 01,

2025

As the air turns crisp and our days grow a little
shorter, September reminds us that change can

be both beautiful and energizing. 
Two of our favorite programs are starting

again. Please see pages 3 & 4
for more information. 

First Day of Fall is
September 22, 2025. 



Montgomery County Homemakers
Council Meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, September 16 at 10am

Montgomery County Extension Office
106 E Locust St. 

Mt. Sterling, KY 40353







Thank you to our Montgomery
County Master Clothing

Volunteer, Carol Rushing-Carr
for attending the upcoming

Annual Master Clothing
Volunteer Training in Cave City,

KY this year! 
We are grateful for your

dedication, time, and talent in
sharing your skills with others in

our community. Your
commitment strengthens

Extension programming and
inspires others to learn, create,

and grow. 
Thank you for representing

Montgomery County so well!

Master Clothing

Volunteer

Program

Want to become a 
Master Clothing 

Volunteer! 

Do you enjoy sewing, crafting, or working with
textiles? Do you have a passion for teaching

others?
The Kentucky Master Clothing Volunteer

Program is looking for dedicated individuals to
share their talents and strengthen our

community through hands-on learning!
As a Master Clothing Volunteer, you will:

Receive specialized training in sewing,
clothing construction, and teaching

techniques.
Work with the Montgomery County

Cooperative Extension Service to lead
workshops, mentor youth, and support

community programs.
Join a statewide network of creative,

skilled volunteers who make a difference.
Who can apply?

Sewing enthusiasts of all skill levels who are
eager to learn, share, and serve.

Why volunteer?

Give back to your community, meet new
friends, develop your own skills, and help keep
the art of sewing alive for future generations.

📍 Contact the Montgomery County
Cooperative Extension Service to learn more! 







To stay updated with FCS programming, 
like our Facebook Page!


